
 
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Calabasas 

Communications and Technology Commission of the City of Calabasas, California, 

scheduled for Tuesday, August 17, 2021 has been cancelled. The next scheduled 

meeting for the Communications and Technology Commission will be held on 

Tuesday, September 21, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. via Zoom teleconferencing. 

 

 

 

___________________________________ 

Michael Russo 

Communications Director 


